
"TREE PLANTATION AND ECO-AWARENESS DRIVE"  

 03rd  AUGUST 2023 

Considering the rapid degradation of the environment due to anthropogenic activities, 

tree plantation is the urgent need of the hour. With a promise to save environment, the 

Volunteers of  NSS Unit, Govt. College Theog carried out "Tree Plantation and Eco-awareness 

Drive" on 03 August 2023. The Volunteers along with the NSS Program officer planted saplings 

in the Botanical garden/glass house. The saplings of Pees Lilly, Croton, Majesty Palm, Araucaria 

and various ornamental and medicinal plants were planted during the drive. Dr. Kalpna Sharma 

and Dr. Rajesh Kumar, NSS Program officer addressed the gathering and emphasized the 

importance of trees in every aspect of human life. They further added that planting of trees is 

especially important to protect our environment against air pollution and global warming. Young 

volunteers were encouraged to actively involve themselves in organizing tree plantation 

campaigns as it is one of the most substantial solutions to combat the harmful effects of climate 

change. 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

NSS Programme Officer 

DR. KALPNA SHARMA 

DR.  RAJESH KUMAR 

 


